
 

 

Sun Moon University Students Do Internship in Ukraine 
 
Mykhailo Ilin 
December 29, 2019 
 

 
 

Within the framework of the Hyo Jeong Foundation internship program, Ukraine welcomed three Sun 

Moon University students. They came for 35 days of training to get experience in front-line and NGO 

activities. The students took part in a Divine Principle workshop, joined Chondo (witnessing) activities in 

Kyiv, and organized a Women's Federation for World Peace project in a family-type orphanage for 10 

disabled children. 

 

As the interns will stay in Ukraine to the end of January, they will have the chance to join a members' 

meeting, take part in a Universal Peace Federation project, and go to the cities of Lviv and Odessa for 

witnessing. 

 

 


